
Five Pines SONIC Counselor 

Layla 

Hi! I’m Layla and this is my 2nd 
year counseling at Five Pines. It 
has been a really great 
experience. I have an older sister 
and a nephew. I love to play 
soccer and hang out with 
friends. I am really excited to 
counsel your kids this summer! 
See ya soon! 


